GSL Report 

Our Group has had a very successful year, and overall numbers are growing.  You will see from our section reports that all the children have had great fun and worked for a number of badges over the past 12 months.  We now have a Chair, Secretary and Treasurer for our Exec Committee, but no sectional parent representatives as yet.  If any of you would be interested in representing Beaver, Cub or Scout parents, please let us know.  We normally only have 4 meetings per year, and it would give parents the opportunity to ask questions of the committee, or put forward ideas for consideration.  Essentially you would be liaison between parents and the committee.
[bookmark: _GoBack]I would like to take this opportunity to thank all our leaders, both past and present, for the enormous dedication and enthusiasm they have shown over the past year, and also to thank the members of our committee and parent helpers in the sections.  We would not be able to run our group without you.

Chris Ralston
Group Scout Leader
